
 
         5th January  2015 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
YEAR 13 PARENTS’ EVENING 

THURSDAY 15TH JANUARY 2015 
 

4.30PM – 6.30PM 
 
I am writing to invite all Year 13 students and their parents to this event.  The 
purpose of the evening is for parents and students to meet subject teachers and 
discuss students’ progress since the beginning of their Year 13 courses. 
 
We operate an appointment system and ask students to make these appointments. 
We would like to encourage all students to attend this evening alongside their 
parents.  
 
Year 13 Mocks take place week commencing 19th January.  Year 13 are permitted to 
work at home on Monday to Thursday of this week, attending school just for their 
examinations.  The Sixth Form Centre and staff are available for revision during this 
time and all lessons will take place as normal on Friday 16th January. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Louisa Fielding 
Head of Sixth Form 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

SIXTH FORM PARENTS’ EVENING 
THURSDAY 15TH JANUARY 2015 

4.30PM – 6.30PM 
 

We will/ will not be able to attend this event. 
 
Name of Student…………………………………………………Tutor Group…………. 
 
Signature of  Parent/Carer…………………………………………………………………  

Please return to your form tutor 


